2/24/2020 March Newsletter

broad in scope and signal important changes on the horizon.

Join us for a day of *Crossing Thresholds* in academic libraries — an opportunity to explore and share our experiences. Find out more and register on the <u>Spring Conference website</u>.

OLA Library Building Awards: Call for Submissions

The 2015 call for submissions is open for Library Architectural and Design Transformation Award. Awards may be given for additions, renovations, restorations, conversion to library use and interior redesign and refurnishing.

The deadline for submissions is April 15. Please visit the <u>OLA Library Building Awards page</u> for further information and submission guidelines.

OLA Special Libraries Committee's Article Club Night, April 1

You're invited to the next Article Club night hosted by SLA Toronto and OLA's Special Libraries Committee on April 1!

Join **Brian Rooney** at 6 p.m. at the Queen & Beaver for a fruitful discussion about "Information & Referral – Human Services in the Special Library Realm."

Register by March 30 on the **SLA Toronto event page**.

OPLA NEWS

Nominate Your Colleague for an Award!

The following awards are currently open for nominations.

- Advocacy in Action: Excellence in Children's or Teen Services Award
- Children's or Youth Services Librarian of the Year Award
- · Leadership in Adult Readers' Advisory

Please consider nominating a deserving colleague today.

Deadline for nominations: April 30.

For further information and submission guidelines please visit the <u>Awards & Recognition page</u> on our website.

SUPER CONFERENCE NEWS

We want your ideas!



<u>See What's New This Month on</u>
<u>OLA's New Digital Magazine,</u>
<u>Open Shelf!</u>

Join Us on <u>Twitter</u> and Facebook!



